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Meeting 
Date 

Motion Council Officer Response Directorate Status 

17 June 
2024 

BHP reiterates our previous request to 
urgently upgrade the footpaths on King 
Street as a priority plus other surroundings 
in Ocean and Bennett Street (near Stephen 
St Park). 
 

King Street footpath is included in this year’s capital works program  
(C1166-2024/25 - FC - KING STREET, OCEAN STREET to BENNETT STREET) 
 
The work is scheduled to begin at the end of this year, as it requires 
design and procurement. 
 

Assets & 
Operations  

In progress 

 General Parking at Eastgate Shopping centre 
be increased to 2 hours for ALL customers to 
the centre. 

Between 30 April and 27 May 2024, Waverley residents were asked to 
provide feedback on the Draft Operational Plan 2024/25 including the 
Budget, Statement of Revenue Policy and Stormwater Management 
Service charge; Proposed Pricing Policy, Schedule of Fees and Charges 
2024/25; and Long Term Financial Plan 6.2 (2024/25-2034/35). As part of 
this, Pricing for Waverley Council’s carparks were included.  

The schedule of Fees and Charges is a list of all chargeable services and 
facilities offered to the community. 

Fees and charges are determined by Council each year and contribute 
towards providing services and facilities for the Waverley local 
government area. 

This was endorsed by Council in June 2024. Business Papers 
(infocouncil.biz) 
 

Assets & 
Operations  

Complete 

 BHP is concerned that those residents who 
own property that has been identified as a 
flood risk have not received a flyer on the 
Flood Risk Study. 

 

The following Communications were distributed to residents to ensure 
they were notified of the consultation regarding the flood study.  

1. A letterbox-drop company was engaged to deliver non-addressed 
letters to ground-level mailboxes across the LGA. They delivered 
36K across Council. This company delivers to ground floor homes 
and businesses and others with accessible mailboxes. 

2. Other communications and engagements were:  
a. Have Your Say web page survey 

Assets & 
Operations 

Complete  

https://waverley.infocouncil.biz/
https://waverley.infocouncil.biz/
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b. Face to Face: The project team held four Have Your Say 
pop-ups. Kimberley Community Hall (Vaucluse), Hugh 
Bamford Reserve (North Bondi), Margaret Whitlam 
Recreation Centre (Bondi Junction) and Waverley Library, 
(Bondi Junction). Information about these was placed on 
the HYS page and also promoted via Facebook the week 
of the sessions. 

c. Wentworth Courier: Mayor’s message 
d. Waverley Weekly – e-newsletter 
e. Have Your Say monthly newsletter 
f. Have your say automated email on launch of the project 

page 
g. Facebook and Instagram 

 

Next meeting: 19 August 2024 

 
 


